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No. EAI/2/74/2017                                            P.D. Hills, 

                               01.12.2017 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 
 It is hereby notified that the VII semester B.Tech Degree (New & Old Scheme) 

examinations scheduled on 01.12.2017 (Holiday declared by the Government), which 

were postponed, are rescheduled to be held on 05.12.2017 from 1.30 p.m to 4.30 p.m.  

 

 

                         There is no change in the venue of the examinationsand V semester 

B.Tech Degree (New & Old Scheme) examinations scheduled on 08.12.2017 (Adalath), 

which were postponed, are rescheduled to be held on 11.12.2017 from 1.30 p.m. to 4.30 

p.m 
 

                                                                                                                       Sd/- 
 

                           Dr. M. THOMAS JOHN 

                                     Controller of Examinations

  

To 
 

1. The Principals of Colleges concerned. 

2. PRO for a Press Release/Enquiry.      

3. PS to VC/PVC  

4. JR II/DR II/ VIII/AR III/ XI/XVII/XVIII/ System Administrator 

5. PA to C.E./C.E’s.Sn./CT&D Sn./EN I/II/III/V /CETEX/Front Office. 

6. EB/Tabulation Sns. concerned/Ac.C/Ac.AIV/Ac.AV/EK Sns./                                      

Uty. Information  Centres/FRIENDS 

7. Exam. Tappal/Exam. Store          

8. SF/FC. 

 

           Approved for Issue  

  
 

                   SECTION OFFICER 


